

Rotary's *Kiama Auto Expo*November 24

Suzanne and I left our home at approximately 7.45am and had an uneventful trip to Kiama (which is always good). We arrived at the showground at 9.15am and took our place with twelve other Morries.

After saying "hi" and having a chat to our fellow members, including two new members (a father and son team), Suzanne and I went and had a look at the other cars on display.

decided that will do us for lunch.

After lunch we did some window shopping and then went back to the showground where we once again met up with our fellow members. When there is good company there is always good

were only a few minutes walk away. We found a 'you beaut' fish and chip shop and

good company there is always good conversation and today was no exception. We had members from the Sydney, Wollongong and Southern Tablelands regions, and it was good to see the three regions together. Weather-wise the day was cloudy but pleasant.

Till next time, Mark Sullivan

(Photos: Mark Sullivan and Vince Holloway)



There were plenty of stalls to have a look at, there was a band playing - and doctors had donated their time for skin cancer checks.

We were both feeling a little hungry so we decided to go to the shops, which





Kiama (cont'd)

